
The BC Liberals siphoned money from 
ICBC. And now they want us to pay 
even more by privatizing ICBC.

Andrew Wilkinson put B.C.’s interest 
aside when he lobbied for big tobacco 
and when he sided with big pharma 
companies. Now he wants to full us 
with his privatization scheme.

Andrew is an out of touch elitist who 
doesn’t care if you pay more.

British Columbians deserve reliable, 
affordable public auto insurance. Say 
NO to privatization.

•	 BCAA - RACC – Membership meetings held and generally 
under-attended; planning on holding a telephone town hall to 
engage members. 

•	 BCAA - Service Locations – Membership meetings held and 
generally under-attended; planning on holding a telephone 
town hall to engage members. 

•	 BC Hydro – Committee met with Lower Mainland members 
between March 11 & 20 with town hall meeting held March 21; 
bargaining dates with employer set for April 16-18 and May 
20-24. 

•	 BC Transit – Committee met in March to draft proposals. 

•	 Burnaby English Language Centre – Parties met March 
13; employer will submit proposal to Immigrant Refugee 
Citizenship Canada for continued funding - our proposals made 
clear we would be looking for wage increases; parties to meet 
again April 12. 

•	 Canadian Freightways – Parties met March 13 & 14; union 
will be pursuing wage increases at this round of bargaining; 
most language changes achieved over the last few sessions. 

•	 Cascades Casino (Langley) – Agreement for surveillance 
operators reached; ratified March 15. 

•	 CIATU – Agreement reached; ratified March 18. 

•	 Coast Mountain Bus – Committee met in March to review 
surveys; proposals to be drafted in the coming weeks. 

•	 Coastal Community Credit Union – Bargaining committee 
has been elected; survey results have been tabulated. 

•	 CRNBC/CRPNBC/CLPNBC – Successorship (s. 35); new body 
to be known as BCCNP; reached agreement on successorship; 
finalizing the document to be issued as an LRB order.
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•	 Enterprise Rent-A-Car – Process to select bargaining 
committee is underway. 

•	 FortisBC Inc. (Electric) – Master committee met March 8 to 
discuss sub-committees. 

•	 FortisBC Energy Inc. – Master committee met March 8 to 
discuss sub-committees. 

•	 Gulf & Fraser Fishermen’s Credit Union – Committee has 
met and reviewed survey; membership meeting held March 8; 
once proposals are drafted and membership meeting held, will 
contact employer for dates. 

•	 Hertz (Victoria & Midtown) – Agreement reached; ratified 
April 3. 

•	 ICBC – Committee spent four days in February drafting 
proposals; will be back for follow-up session in early April. 

•	 Island Savings Credit Union – Survey has been reviewed; 
membership meeting to be held April 10; proposals to be 
drafted after that. 

•	 NDP BC – Committee has met and are finalizing proposals. 

•	 Teamsters 155 – Committee met February 26 to review 
proposals; will schedule a membership meeting soon to 
review proposals and frmo there will schedule dates with the 
employer. 

•	 TransLink – Committee scheduled to meet the last two weeks 
in April to compose proposals. 

•	 Unifor 114  – Committee has been selected; survey to 
members March 11. 

•	 Vancouver Taxi – Overdue to renew agreement; proposals 
almost complete; employer has been advised dates need to be 
set. 

•	 Westminster Savings Credit Union – Members remain on 
strike; employer has not contacted union to return to the table; 
BBQ and rally held on Saturday, March 16.

Stop Corporate Greed
at Westminster 

Savings

Bargaining cont.

On January 22, MoveUP members 
working at the Westminster Savings 
Credit Union Shaughnessy Station 
branch in Port Coquitlam set up a 
picket line.
The workers there are fighting for 
retirement security, and against in-
equity in the workplace. The em-
ployer has been unwilling to budge 
from a proposal to two-tier their 
pension that would allow, for the 
time being, existing employees to 
retain their existing pension plan 
but for new employees hired after 
July 1, 2018 to only have access to 
an inferior plan.
We are hoping that affiliate mem-
bers can help support our members 
on the picket line by:
1. Visiting the picket line during nor-
mal hours. Although the employer 
has chosen to “close” the branch 
and not serve any of their credit 
union members there, the picket line 
is in operation during times that the 
branch would have normally been 
open. The hours are as follows:
Monday to Thursday: 
9:30 a.m. to 5 p.m.
Friday: 
9:30 a.m. to 6 p.m.
Saturday: 
9:30 a.m. to 3 p.m.
Sunday: 
Closed
The branch is located at:
#6108 - 2850 Shaughnessy St., 
Port Coquitlam.
2. Visit CorporateGreed.ca.


